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Hannah Elliott

From: John Eisler
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 10:51 AM
To: Smith, Adam; Will VanVactor
Cc: Alexandria Solterbeck
Subject: RE: Sunshine Behavioral Health Correspondence [IMAN-PDX.FID4560231]

Hi Adam, 
 
The County is in receipt of your accommodation request for Sunshine Behavioral Health Group, LLC. I’m shooting 
to have some kind of response to you by February 23, 2024. I’ll reach out before then if I have any questions or 
updates. 
 
Best, 
 

 

John Eisler 
Assistant Counsel 
Crook County Legal Counsel’s Office 
Mailing:  300 NE 3rd St., Prineville, OR 97754 
Office:  (541) 416-3919 Ext. 279   

 
 
 
 

From: Smith, Adam <asmith@schwabe.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 2:15 PM 
To: Will VanVactor <Will.VanVactor@crookcountyor.gov>; John Eisler <John.Eisler@crookcountyor.gov> 
Subject: Sunshine Behavioral Health Correspondence [IMAN-PDX.FID4560231] 
 
 

Gentlemen, 
  
Attached is the correspondence we discussed during our meeting on January 18, 2024.  As we discussed, the letter 
requests a deviation to the County’s process for our upcoming land use application as a reasonable modification / 
accommodation under the ADA and FHAA. 
  
I assume the matter will be discussed with the County Court during an executive session and that we will then receive an 
answer to our request soon after that meeting.  For our internal scheduling purposes, my client is asking when we can 
expect to receive that response? 
  
Thanks again for the productive meeting on January 18.  I look forward to continuing to work with you both on this 
project. 
  
-Adam 
  
Adam Smith 
Shareholder 
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Pronouns: he, him, his 
D: 541-749-1759 
asmith@schwabe.com 
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NOTICE: This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney 
work product for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, reliance or 
distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies.  
[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe] 


